
WHERE WILL YOU HEAR THE CALL OF THE SHOFAR along 
with hundreds of voices? 

 
Congregation Beth Israel invites you to join our 

amazing clergy and BI families in celebration for the 
High Holydays through a special offer. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

BI again is offering a limited number of special High Holyday Family 
Memberships*,  for young families with children, good through 

November 30, 2011, including 2 reserved seats, special services for 
children and families, programs for Simcha Torah, Succoth and a 

bunch of other things too numerous to mention.  
*Certain restrictions apply. Limited to families with children to age 19. 

 
For more information contact Congregation Beth Israel now. 

 
www.bethisrael.ca  604 731-4161 info@bethisrael.ca  

 
 


